
,.. -.. 
)._ -· 

Sept. 7, 1988 

Remington Arms Co., Inc. 
Attn: Jim Stekle 
14 Hoefler Ave. 
Illion, N.Y. 13357 

Dear Mr. Stekle, 

This note is in regard to our phone conversation on 9/7/88. I am listing 
the items to be replaced and checked: 

(1) Check the trigger mechanism; replace if faulty 
(2) Replace safety mechanism with new type safety, you stated 

ltl} gun was a pre-1984 model (purchased new Oct. 1987) and 
it has the old type safety. 

I would appreciate your prompt attention to this matter, as you said I should 
receive the gun back in time for hunting season which opens Nov.5, 1988. 

Thank You, 

'J~µih/ 
Bill Kader 
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